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April 8, 2022 
Dear Parents, 

Registration for the REACH Before and After School Program for the 2022-23 school year is here.  Any family 
interested in REACH for 2022-2023 must fill out an application online (even if you are currently enrolled in 
REACH or on the waiting list for the 2021-22 school year). Here are the important details regarding the 
enrollment process: 

April 11th – REACH applications available via https://forms.gle/LHk72LngHFSqFmv28 

Scan the QR code to submit an application 

April 11th – April 22nd – REACH applications will be accepted for the enrollment process. 
o Applications received before or after these dates will not be eligible for initial consideration. 
o Applications must be submitted via the link by a parent/guardian. 
o After the online application is submitted, the parent/guardian will be contacted by the YMCA in order 

to schedule an appointment to complete the YMCA waiver form. This step must be completed in order 
to be considered for the 2022–2023 REACH program 

o Submitting an online application DOES NOT guarantee enrollment. 

Starting April 25th - April 29th, 2022, All REACH applications will be reviewed by REACH staff and school 
personnel. Each REACH program has a maximum number of students that they are able to serve. Students 
will be enrolled based on the rating system detailed below, first come first serve basis, and up to the capacity 
for each school's program. If the program receives more applications than spaces available, first priority for 
participation will be given to applications with the most points. Once the REACH program has reached its 
capacity, students not accepted for participation will be placed on a wait list, in the same order of priority, and 
will be accepted as space becomes available. 

ALL STUDENTS WILL ONLY FALL INTO ONE OF THE FOLLOWING TWO OPTIONS: 

Student participated in the REACH program during the 2021-2022 school year. 2 Points 

Or student was on the waitlist for the REACH program in the 2021-2022 school year. 1 Point 

ALL STUDENTS WILL ONLY FALL INTO ONE OF THE FOLLOWING TWO OPTIONS: 

Student has applied for REACH and will attend 5 days a week and for the full duration of the program. 2 Points 

Or student has applied for REACH and will attend half the program time, 5 days a week. 1 Point 

After April 22nd, 2022 – REACH applications received after the end of the enrollment period will be added to 
the waiting list. 

May 9th, 2022 - May 13th, 2022 - Families selected in the REACH program for the 2022-2023 school year will 
be contacted by a YMCA staff member via phone/email. 

If you have any further questions, please contact the REACH Program at (619) 323-6845. 

https://forms.gle/LHk72LngHFSqFmv28
https://forms.gle/LHk72LngHFSqFmv28

